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F.A.O:  Mr Christopher Butler, Lead Member of the Examining Authority (ExA) 
 
Dear Mr Butler 
 
LIVERPOOL BAY CCS LIMITED’S - HYNET CARBON DIOXIDE PIPELINE PROJECT 
 
SUBMISSION OF CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER COUNCIL FOR EXAMINATION 
DEADLINE 5 (4 July 2023) 
 
In response to your (Rule 8) letter dated 27 March 2023 [reference PD-012] setting out the 
Examination timetable, I am writing on behalf of Cheshire West and Chester Council with the 
responses for Deadline 5. 
 
The Council’s submissions for Deadline 5 comprise this letter and the following emailed to 
the Case officer on the 4 July 2023: 
 

• Cheshire West and Chester Council’s response to Table 2-6 of the Applicant’s 
Comments on Submissions Received at Deadline 3 [REP4-263]. 

• Cheshire West and Chester Council’s response to the Examining Authority’s second 
round of written questions and requests for information (ExQ2) issued on 15 June 
2023. 

• Cheshire West & Chester Council – Enforcement Policy – 16 July 2014 
 
As many issues have now been resolved and / or are adequately addressed within the 
ongoing commentary on the Councils Written Representation (submitted here at Deadline 5) 
and the Written Representation Biodiversity Addendum (last submitted at Deadline 4 [REP4-
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277]), the Council will not be providing an immediate response to comments made by the 
Applicant on its Local Impact Report in table 2-7 of the Applicants submitted Comments on 
Submissions Received at Deadline 3 [REP4-263]. In line with this position, and so as to not 
prematurely respond to raised issues including biodiversity surveys the Council will also aim 
to respond to the updated biodiversity surveys submitted at Deadline 4 in its response to 
comments on its Written Representation Biodiversity Addendum at Deadline 6.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ben Greenwood 

 
Senior Planning Officer 




